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DIVIDE = MULTIPLY
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Individual ingredients 
create something 

delightfully special when 
they are brought 

together.
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Visionary, practical, 
productive, strong-
willed, independent, 
decisive; a leader 
who is willing to 
step out and take 
charge.

LIONS

Outgoing, 
responsive, warm, 
friendly, talkative, 
enthusiastic, 
compassionate.  
Someone who loves 
to hang out with 
groups!

OTTERS

Analytical, self-
disciplined, 
industrious, & 
organized; they are 
the quiet backbone 
of most, if not all, 
organizations.

BEAVERS
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Calm, easy-going, 
dependable, quiet, 
objective, 
diplomatic; a 
friendly-trustworthy 
encourager who you 
can always be relied 
upon.

GOLDEN RETRIEVERS

Acts 15:36
After some time Paul said to 
Barnabas, “Let’s go back and  

visit each city where we 
previously preached the word 

of the Lord, to see how the 
new believers are doing.”

Acts 15:37

Barnabas agreed and wanted 
to take along John Mark.
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Acts 15:38

But Paul disagreed strongly, 
since John Mark had deserted 

them in Pamphylia and not 
continued with them in their 

work.

Acts 15:39

Their disagreement was so 
sharp that they separated.  

Barnabas took John Mark with 
him and sailed for Cyprus.

Acts 15:40

Paul chose Silas, and as he 
left, the believers entrusted 
him to the Lord’s gracious 

care.
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Acts 15:41

Then he traveled throughout 
Syria and Cilicia, 

strengthening the churches 
there.

UNITY

Unity of Persons

God Can Use 
Individual 

Differences to His 
Benefit

13

14

15



10/8/2022

6

UNITY

Unity of Purpose

DIVIDE = MULTIPLY
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